
Carbon Footprint Policy

Skye Direct Business Supplies are a specialist re-seller and supplier and recognise the importance of
operational and supply chain sustainability through our participation in the Weaver sustainability
programme and with our supply partners. We are committed to minimising the environmental
impact, increasing the sustainability of our operations and complying with all relevant carbon
footprint legislation.

We aim to reduce our carbon impact through more energy efficient methods and best practices on
switch of initiatives. All of our employees have a responsibility in their area to ensure that the aims
and objectives of our policy are met.

Carbon footprint is a key pillar of operational and supply chain sustainability. To meet our goals in
carbon footprint reduction, we will:

• Reduce energy consumption by turning off lighting, heating and office equipment when
not in use.

• Reduce mileage by not making any unnecessary journeys

• Continue to introduce measures to reduce our carbon footprint where possible.
• Develop and work to a plan of action outlining such measures and dates for

implementation.
• Set realistic targets for carbon footprint reduction and measure against the target
• Ensure that we are fully compliant with existing and future carbon footprint legislation

and recommended best practice, where appropriate.
• We will encourage suggestions from team members on additional ways we can reduce our

Carbon Footprint.

Our Supply Chain forms a most significant part of our economic, social and environmental footprint.
Through our logistics partner Truline we will be supporting their initiatives and strategy to offset
the carbon footprint of delivery fleet by 2027. This will be achieved by using transport experts to
define a clear plan to reduce the carbon footprint of deliveries through performance software and
the most fuel-efficient vehicles for the locations/ routes and payloads.

An action plan will be communicated to our employees through use of our general communications
and regular staff meetings.


